
NOTICE OF BALLOT AUDIT 
 
As required by K.S.A. 25-3009, a postelection audit of ballots cast in 1% of precincts in Jewell 
County will begin at 10 A.M. on Friday, November 8th, at the County Clerk’s Office.  
 
 We will audit no less than two precincts and two contested races for this general election. The 
precincts and races to be audited will be selected in a random drawing at the start of the audit.  
 
When the audit has been completed, the audit results are used by the county board of 
canvassers when certifying the official election results. 
 


